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C-E Power Systems Tel. 203/688-1911
Cornbustion Ergineenng, Inc. Telex. 9-9297
1000 Prospect Hill Road
Windsor. Connecticut 06095

H POWERSYSTEMS

November 13, 1979
LD-79-066

Mr. Walter P. Haass, Chief
Quality Assurance Branch
Division of Project Management
U. S. F e, lear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Organizational changes vi Combustion Engineering Quality
Assurance Program

Reference: Letter, C. J. Heltemes, Jr. to A. E. Scherer, dated
November 16, 1977

Dear Mr. Haass:

The referenced letter provided NRC approul of Revision 3 of CENPD-210,
" Quality Assurance Program - A Description of the C-E Nuclear Steam
Supply System Quality Assurance Program". De letter also stipulated
that organizational changes which do not affect the QA program are to be
submitted no later than 30 days after announcement.

There is currently an evolutionary reorganization of the Nuclear Power
Systems Engineering and Development Organization in progress at Combustion
Engineering. When the current reorganization has been completed, the
organizational changes will be formally submitted. We expect this to
occur in the first quarter of 1980. If we can be of further assistance,.

please feel free to contact Ms. J. M. Cicerchia of my staff at (203)688-
1911, Extension 2595.
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Very truly yours,

COMBUSTION ENGINE RING, INC.
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Licensing Manager
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